
                    

             

Terrie O’Connor Realtors Welcomes Zachary                                                                        

‘Zach’ Lisella as a Sales Associate 

 Terrie O’Connor, Broker/President of Terrie O’Connor Realtors, 

is pleased to welcome Zachary “Zach” Lisella to the firm.  Zach, a 

resident of Bergen County, has recently joined the firm’s Allendale office 

as a sales associate.  A graduate of Northern Highlands Regional High 

School, Mr. Lisella currently attends Ramapo College of New Jersey.  He 

plans to study business and marketing, improving his skills in the field.  

 Zach Lisella hopes that customers will recognize the hard work 

and dedication he will put forth when selling homes.  Spending three years in the business 

organization DECA has provided Zach will excellent marketing experience.  He can use his 

knowledge learned in the club or Broker/Manager and mother Nicolette “Nickie” Lisella, GRI as 

reference points. 

 Terrie O’Connor Realtors’ excellent reputation and rapidly growing presence in the area 

made the company an obvious choice for Zach. “I have worked at the company for a few years 

as an assistant administrator, and the decision to bring my license here came without question.”  

Being a functioning part of the company has given Zach an excellent head start and background 

of the real estate industry.   

 Zachary “Zach” Lisella looks forward to helping you and your family or friends find their 

dream home. He can be reached at Terrie O’Connor Realtors by phone at (201) 825-0500 ext. 

79.  He may also by contacted by cell phone at (201) 661-0527 or e-mail, zlisella@tocr.com. 


